
The Max City Council met in a special meeting Wednesday December 13 at 8:00PM.  Mayor Hauf and 

Council members Jon Hauf, Nathan Schneider, Randy Swanson and Heather Bostow were in attendance;  

Visitors attending:  Raymond Iverson 

Meeting Called to Order. 

Swanson motioned to pay $250 to the Food Pantry and $8,000 to the Max Senior Center from the 

gaming funds, Jon Hauf 2nd, all aye MC.  

 

Jon Hauf motioned to approve the liquor license renewals pending all payments and paperwork were 

received, Bostow 2nd , all aye MC. 

Jon Hauf motioned to give the employees Christmas bonus, Schneider 2nd, all aye MC. 

Swanson moved to adjourn meeting, Jon Hauf second, meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 

 


